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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Angie OVEN <angie@bridalgallerysalem.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 8:56 AM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 3031 and SB 947

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
I just cannot sustain the increased payroll liabilities here!  I currently pay my staff PTO and I comply with all mandatory 
increases and changes but honestly one more increase will probably be the difference between my doors opening or 
not. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angie OVEN 
180 Liberty St SE 
Salem, OR 97301 
angie@bridalgallerysalem.com 
 


